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Chair of the Committee       30th April 2025 

 

 

Minutes of a Meeting of the Playgrounds Committee of the Goring-on-Thames 

Parish Council 
Wednesday 5th March 2025 at 9.30am, Council Office, Station Road 

 

Members Present: Cllr Barbara Newman (Chair) 

   Cllr Mike Stares 

   Cllr Nick Mallen  

   Cllr Brian McKenzie 

   Mrs Anna Povey 

         

Officers Present:  

Assistant Clerk  Mike Harper  

 

Public and Press: 

None. 

 

Public Session – Prior to the Start of the Meeting 
None. 

 

Meeting Started at 9.30 am. 

 

24.65.1. To receive apologies for absence and substitutions. (LGA 1972 s85(1)) 

None. 

 

24.65.2. Declarations of Interests (LA 2011 s31) 

24.65.2.1. To receive Declarations of Interest 

None. 

24.65.2.2. To consider requests for dispensations. 

None. 

 

24.65.3. To approve the minutes of previous committee meetings. 

24.65.3.1 Meeting held on 7th January 2025. 

24.65.3.2. Meeting held on 5th February 2025. 

It was agreed the minutes were an accurate record of the meetings and they were duly signed. 
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Chair of the Committee       30th April 2025 

 

24.65.4. To receive an update on the Bourdillon Field Planning Application. 

The Planning Application has been approved. 

 

24.65.5. To receive the report from the Evaluation Working Group and agree           

next steps. 

The report from the Evaluation Working Group was accepted.      

    

Resolved: Unanimously resolved that the single supplier identified by the evaluation working group 

should be recommended to Full Council. 

 

24.65.6. To review the Action List and agree any further actions.  

The Action List was reviewed and updated. The main change is to PWG.23 where improvements to the 

open play area could be considered as an optional addition to the renewal of the Bourdillon Field 

playground for Council to consider.  

  

24.65.7.   To confirm the date of the next meeting:  Wednesday 2nd April. 

Confirmed. 

 

There being no further business to be transacted, the Chair closed the meeting at 10.35am 

 

 

 

 

 


